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To whom it may concern: 

I am completely opposed to HJR 201. Property taxes need to be determined by 

counties and the people who live there. It's incredibly concerning that property taxes 

could be determined by people with "pet projects" in the big cities and tax people out 

of their homes. This amendment must not pass. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Kathleen 


